
March 9, 2024 

Greetings  

 

It has been brought to my attention that Canada is agreeing to a treaty with the 
World Health Organization (WHO) where they will determine what becomes of 
citizens in Canada. 

I believe that BC’s Bill 36 can be applied to fine our doctors up to $200,000 and/or 
jail-them for up to 6 months for merely expressing their concerns over how a 
WHO mandate may affect our health. Federal laws like Bill C-63 can impose 
criminal punishment upon those medical experts who know us best may be 
prosecuted and punished. 

We are seeing this now with countless doctors around the world. Doctors with the 
highest credentials and experiences are being persecuted for expressing their 
expert medical and scientific opinion. 

With all due respect, let’s keep transparency and accountability within Canada. 
Especially, when so many experts from around the world are expressing their 
concerns over this treaty.  

I have provided my email address below. Please let me know what your thoughts 
are. 

 Best Regards, 
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                                                                                                         . 
Print Name 
 
                                                                                                         .  
Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Justin Trudeau (justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
James Davidson (StandUnitedBCCanada@gmail.com) 
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